
 

 

 

 

STATE OF NEW YORK 

COUNTY OF WASHINGTON 

 

WHITEHALL CENTRAL SCHOOL TAX NOTICE 

 

Having received the warrant for the collection of taxes for the Whitehall Central School 

District for the School Year beginning July 1, 2022 and ending June 30, 2023, taxes will 

be received by the tax collector beginning on September 1, 2022 and ending November 4, 

2022.  

 

**NEW LOCATION, IN-PERSON PAYMENT BY APPOINTMENT ONLY: 
 

Mrs. Heather Morcombe, our tax collector, is located in the District Office. Taxes may be 

paid in person, by appointment only, Monday through Friday between the hours of 9 a.m. 

and 2 p.m., or mailed to the Tax Collector. 
 

Mail tax payments to:    In-person, by appointment only: 

 

Whitehall Central School    District Office 

Attn:  Tax Collector     87 Buckley Road 

P.O. Box 29      Whitehall, NY 12887    

Whitehall, NY  12887-0029    518-499-1772 

 

Please make checks payable to:  Whitehall Central School 

 

NO PENALTIES WILL BE ADDED ON TAXES PAID SEPTEMBER 1st 

THROUGH SEPTEMBER 30th, 2022.  However, on all taxes collected from October 

1st through October 31st, a 2% penalty will be added.  On all taxes collected from 

November 1st through November 4th, a 3% penalty will be added.  After November 4th, 

all unpaid taxes will be turned over to the Washington County Treasurer’s Office for 

collection. 

 

Heather Morcombe 

School District Clerk 

 

 


